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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
J. D. J ACKSON, JR. Counc on t e Enviromnent 90smnw urn,omCeovao,no
ADMINISTR ATOR RICHMOND 23219

804 7864500
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Mr. Voss A. Moore
Assistant Director for

" ~

Environmental Projects
Division of Site Safety and
Nuclear Analysis

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,- D.C. 20460

SUBJECT: Floating Nuclear Power Plants

Dear Mr. Moore:

The Council on the Environment has completed a review on the subject draf t addendum
to the FEIS.

The following state agencies participated in that review:

Department of Health
Marine Resources Commicsion
State Water Control Board

Based upon our coordinated review, we have no further comments to offer about the
project at this time; previous statements reflect our concerns on the subject.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this project.

Sincerely,

W- 4. -

r
J B. a son, Jr.

dmin ator i

JBJ: JAM:mit

cc: The Honorable Maurice B. Rowe, Secretary of Commerce and Resources
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